
Decentralized Training BDS IV 

 

March 27, 2014 

This Orientation was done with the intention to prepare the BDS IV students from Dental School on 
decentralized training that would begin on 31st March to 11th April 2014. 

Dr. Dienya gave a presentation on what is expected of the students at the site with the intention on 
ensuring that ethics are reinforced at the site. He urged the students to watch their movements 
because their actions will speak a lot of volumes. He covered on Professionalism, What it means to be 
a Professional, Ethics and Dentistry, Ethical principles, qualities expected from the students. 

The students were shown how to access and use the adobe connect software for podcasts sessions by 
Wycliffe Ayieko, the Adobe Connect Administrator. 

Prof. Lucy Gathece; Dean School of Dental Sciences advised the students on how to conduct 
themselves during the decentralized training period. She wished the students the best and was looking 
forward to a favorable feedback upon their return. 

 


